
 

 

 

 

Weaving the web of friendship 

Tuesday 21st April 2015 

Weaving our web further! 
 

On Tuesday afternoon we were lucky enough to SKYPE new friends at Annfield 

Plain Infant School.  Mrs Fagan and Miss Boe of Annfield Plain set up the online 

meeting and the School Council were all very excited to take part! 

We talked before our meeting to think of all the questions we wanted to ask 

Annfield Plain’s School Council, and they had questions for us too.  We found 

out that our School Councils are similar in many ways, but different in others.  

They have eight school council members but we have ten, two from each class.  

There are no Reception children in their school council, but we have four 

members from Reception in ours!   

Our next adventure is to go and meet them!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have anything you would like to ask Annfield Plain’s School Council when 

we go to visit, please tell someone in our School Council. 


